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OHCHR-R2D

From: sarah Elkady <sarahoelkady@gmail.com>
Sent: 25 November 2021 15:23
To: OHCHR-R2D
Subject: Request to add a comment under item 4.3

Dear Sir/ Madam;  
I just wanted to add a request under item 4.3. Egypt asks to delete the word "vulnerability" in the 1st paragraph 
of article 15.  
Best regards;  
Sarah Elkady 
Third Secretary  
Permanent Mission of Egypt 


